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Yahweh!

Why Would You Not

Believe the Creator?

The coronavirus was foretold in the beginning. The seven last
plagues were written about, prophesied as the final result of
sin.

The final result of sin will be nuclear burning of the whole
earth, as shown by Yahweh’s Prophets and the last Book in The
Book of Yahweh, the Book of Revelation (18:1-19).

To understand this Prophecy, you need to study carefully this
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whole letter. Highlight and tag important parts so you will be
able to teach others.

You will see that these Prophecies are absolutely True. Over
90% have come to pass already, including the production of the
computer and nuclear bombs, both of which started in the year
1934.

That’s right, the seven last plagues are not Yahweh’s doing.
Yahweh actually warned mankind, through His Prophets, and then
the Savior, Yahshua Messiah, Whose Words were written down by
His  Disciples.  The  last  of  those  Books,  the  Book  of
Revelation, written in 96 A.Y. (After Yahshua), shows the
seven last plagues. There will be no more plagues after these
seven plagues.

If you subtract 96 from 2020, you get 1924. That was 1,924
years before the elder of the two brothers, prophesied to be
the Two Witnesses, was born. He was born in 1924. The younger
of those two brothers was born ten years later, in 1934.

1934 is the year that knowledge was prophesied to increase. It
was! Yes, in 1934. 1934 is the year the nuclear bombs started.
Yes, 1934! 1934 is the year I was born. I am the younger of
the two brothers Yahweh calls His Witnesses. Read on.

Yahweh trained the two brothers He called, “My Two Witnesses”
from early childhood, and at the ages of 26 (the younger) and
36 (the elder), they began their prophesied ministry.

In the year 1962, they enlisted a radio station in Eastland,
Texas and started their first radio program. It was a question
and answer program. The older brother, Yahaqob, would ask the
questions and the younger brother, Yisrayl, would answer.

The following excerpt from the Sixteenth Book of Yisrayl,
Chapter 29 Verse 55 was entered into Yahmatria, which valued
at 60308:



“Now, as weak as we are, Yahweh prophesied this. There was no
way we could reach the whole earth. I told Jacob that when we
were on XEG. This was a short wave station. He said we were
fulfilling that Prophecy and I said no, we’re not fulfilling
that Prophecy. We weren’t even reaching ten percent. I doubted
if we were even reaching one percent of the people. I said
then that something bigger than that was going to have to take
place. But I do remember us talking about that and we were on
XEG and then a station down at Eastland. We got more out of
the station at Eastland than we did on XEG. But there were
some listeners that came. There were some from Germany who
were actually converted. You never know where your bread is
going to float to when you cast it out on the ocean.”

In the Hebrew dictionary of Strong’s Concordance, we find the
following for #6030:

cry, witness, utter, to testify, to answer, to respond as a
witness, respond, receive answer, speak, respond to something
said, answer or reply to a previous question.

This clearly defines a question and answer program.

Read the Prophecy here:

Isayah 44:1-8

1 Yet now hear, O Yahaqob My Servant, and Yisrayl whom I have
chosen,

2 This is what Yahweh says, Who made you and formed you from
the womb, Who will help you: Do not be afraid, Yahaqob My
Servant and Yeshurun; Beloved Yisrayl, whom I have appointed.

3 For I will pour water upon him who is thirsty, and floods
upon the dry ground; I will pour out My Spirit upon your seed,
and My Blessing upon your offspring.

4 They will spring up among the grass, as willows by the water
courses.



5 One will say; I belong to Yahweh, and the same will call
himself with the name of Yahaqob. The other will subscribe
with his hand, and write; I belong to Yahweh, and surname
himself with the name of Yisrayl.

6 This is what Yahweh, the King of Israyl, and Redeemer,
Yahweh our Father, says: I am the First, and I am the Last,
and except for Me there is no source of power!

7 And Who, as I, will foretell, and set it in order for Me,
since I appointed the ancient people? And the things which are
coming, and will come, let them foretell them.

8 Do not fear, nor be afraid. Have I not told you from that
time, and have declared; You are My Witnesses! Is there a
source of power except Me? Truly, there is no other Rock; I
know not one.

Their assigned jobs?!

Isayah 45:1-6

1  This  is  what  Yahweh  says  to  His  Anointed,  Yisrayl,  My
Righteous Shepherd, whom I have taken by his right hand to
teach My Message to the nations before him: Yes, the strength
of My Message I will reveal; to open the doors before him, and
the gates will not be shut.

2 I will go before you, and those who are being honored, I
will make their way straight; the gates of bronze, I will
break down, and the bars of iron, I will cut.

3 I will give to you the treasures of darkness and the riches
of secret places, so you will know that I, Yahweh, Who calls
you by name, am the Father of Yisrayl.

4 For Yahaqob My servant’s sake, and Yisrayl My chosen; and I
call you by your name (Yahaqob); and I surname you (Yisrayl),
though you did not recognize that it was Me.



5 I am Yahweh, and there is no other apart from Me. There is
no God (Elohim). I will strengthen you with this knowledge,
though you did not recognize that it was Me—

6 So that they will know from the rising of the sun to the
place of its setting that there is none beside Me. I am
Yahweh, and there is no other!

Why would it need to be taught to the whole world that Yahweh
is the Name of the Creator and He is the Greatest Power in the
universe?

Answer: The Name Yahweh was in the original manuscripts from
the Book of Genesis to the last Book of The Book of Yahweh,
the Book of Revelation, but it was removed by translators.

If you had a Book of Yahweh, you would know that without
doubt. The Books of Yahweh’s Prophets were known as The Book
of Yahweh.

Isayah 34:16

Search out The Book of Yahweh, and read. Not one of these will
be neglected. For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd; for
His Mouth has commanded it, and His Spirit has gathered them.

See a copy of the Interlinear.

Isaiah 34:16

The  Book  of  Revelation  was  finished  in  96  A.Y.  (After
Yahshua). Yahchanan was imprisoned (by Rome) on the island of
Patmos when he wrote the Book of Revelation.

The Roman Catholic Church had, what they thought was, all of



the copies of The Book of Yahweh. They held them in prison,
locked up, where no person was allowed to read or translate
them until the 1500s.

America was discovered eight years prior to the release of
those Writings. Yahweh prophesied that the Two Witnesses would
have The Book of Yahweh and teach from it, in English. The
King James version of The Book of Yahweh came to Oklahoma in
the early 1900s. I was born in the year 1934.

The versions, such as the King James version, replaced the
Name Yahweh with the title of men—the title of rabbis—Lord.

Unger’s Bible Dictionary gives us the following information
about the word lord.

Lord. The rendering of several Heb. and Gk. words, which have
different meanings:

    1. Jehovah (yahweh) (Heb. YHWH, “self-existent”), Jehovah.
This is used as a proper name of [the Creator] only, and
should have been retained in that form by the translators. See
(The) Lord; Yahweh.

    2. Lord (Heb. Adon), an early word denoting ownership;
hence, absolute control. It is not properly a divine title,
being used of the owner of slaves (Gen. 24:14, 27; 39:2, 7;
A.V. “master”), of kings as the lords of their subjects (Isa.
26:13)…

RABBI (Heb. rabbi, Gk. hrabbi, “my teacher”). A respectful
term  applied  by  the  Jews  to  their  teachers  and  spiritual
instructors (Matt. 23:7-8; John 1:38; 3:26; 6:25). The terms
rabbi  and  rabboni  both  mean  simply  “master”  (John  1:38;
20:16). The use of the title rabbi cannot be substantiated
before the time of Christ. Later Jewish schools had three
grades  of  honor:  rab,  “master”,  the  lowest;  rabbi,  “my
master”, the second; and rabboni, “my lord, my master”, the
most elevated.



Back to:

Isayah 45:7-8

7 Light and darkness were created because you were created to
learn these things; peace and destruction were created because
you were created to learn these things. Behold! It has come to
pass that all these things were done.

8 Drop down, you heavens, from above, and let the skies pour
down Righteousness. Let the earth be released; let Salvation
spring up, and let Righteousness grow together; I, Yahweh,
have created it.

Verse 8: notice the word skies.

Remember the word skies!!!

Daniyl 12:4

But you, O Daniyl, shut up the words, and seal the book to the
time of The End; many will run to and fro, and knowledge will
be increased.

Notice, the time of The End!

In  this  generation  only,  with  the  prophesied  knowledge
increase,  mankind  can  now  broadcast  from  the  skies  via
satellites. If satellite broadcasting was not possible, the
prophesied commission would not be possible.

Read this:

Isayah 45:6, 8, 22

6 So that they will know from the rising of the sun to the
place of its setting that there is none beside Me. I am
Yahweh, and there is no other!

8 Drop down, you heavens, from above, and let the skies pour
down Righteousness. Let the earth be released; let Salvation



spring up, and let Righteousness grow together; I, Yahweh,
have created it.

22 Look to Me, and be saved, all the ends of the earth; for I
am Yahweh, and there is no other source of power.

Yahweh prophesied that knowledge would be increased in this
present generation. Daniyl wrote that Prophecy in the year 534
B.Y. The knowledge increase came in the year 1934 with the
computer.  The  computer  gave  mankind  the  means  of  storing
massive amounts of knowledge.

Yahshua Messiah showed The End as being able to darken the sun
with the fire that man brings down from heaven—the nuclear
bombs.

Bombs started in the year 1934.

The Evolution of the Modern Computer. An Open Source Graphical
History (1934 to 1950)

This is the home of the Computer Evolution File. This file
attempts to provide a comprehensive graphical representation
of the evolution of the modern computer for the period 1934 to
1950.

virtualtravelog.net

Leo Szilard – Patenting the Atomic Bomb

Hungarian  physicist,  Leo  Szilard  was  the  first  person  to
conceive of the nuclear chain reaction and the atomic bomb. He
was  noted  for  his  contributions  to  the  fields  of
thermodynamics,  biophysics,  nuclear  physics,  and  the
development  of  atomic  energy.

Leo Szilard was part of the group of scientists that invented
the atomic bomb as part of the Manhattan Project.

Leo Szilard – Nuclear Chain Reaction Patent:



On July 4, 1934 Leo Szilard filed the first patent application
for  the  method  of  producing  a  nuclear  chain  reaction  aka
nuclear explosion. His British patent included a description
of a “neutron induced chain reactions to create explosions”,
and the concept of critical mass. The patent was given to the
British War Office as part of the war effort.

nuclearweaponarchive.org

Isayah 45:6 shows this prophesied assignment must go to every
nation on earth. The assignment is shown to take place in the
time of The End. The assignment will be finished in the time
period when the war-raging nations darken the sun and burn the
earth in one hour.

See this, and notice the words “The End”:

Mattithyah 24:3

Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

Notice the words, “The End”.

Mattithyah 24:21-22, 29

21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.

22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh
be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.



Verse 22: The nations’ plans to destroy each other must be cut
short; otherwise, all flesh would be destroyed.

Read verse 22 again:

Mattithyah 24:22

And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh be
saved; but for the Elect’s sake, those days will be shortened.

Remember, Mattithyah 24:3 shows The End.

Read about the bombs:

Mattithyah 24:29

Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

Darkening the sun was never possible until this generation of
the nuclear bombs.

This generation started in 1934 with the birth of the last
Witness.

1934: The “birth” of the computer.

1934: The “birth” of the nuclear bombs that will darken the
sun. In Mattithyah 24:29 Yahshua said, “will be darkened”.

1934:  The  birth  of  the  last  Witness.  This  started  the
Scriptural learning of the Laws and Prophecies in the Sacred
Scriptures.

There are 4,200 religions in this generation. None except The
House of Yahweh worships Yahweh. It’s called The House of
Yahweh throughout the original Writings. Free information is
available upon request.



There are 4,199 Godworshiping religions in the world today
that claim they follow the Words of the Savior, but none of
them keep the Seventh Day Sabbath—the Fourth Commandment.

Your bible and The Book of Yahweh say they teach lies and have
the whole world deceived.

I Yahchanan 2:4

He who says: I know Him, but does not keep His Laws, is a
liar, and the Truth is not in him.

Read this:

I Yahchanan 3:4-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

Did you see the words “whole world”?



They all worship Gods, Lord, and rabbi. They worship the dead.

Whole World Deceived

You must remember Yahshua’s Words in:

Mattithyah 4:4

But He answered, and said; It is written: Man does not live by
bread alone, but by every Word that proceeds out of the Mouth
of Yahweh.

Every Word!

Try this:

Genesis 3:5

For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
Righteousness  and  evil.

Notice the words underlined “as Gods” and “Evil”.

Most religions ignore the words “evil as the Gods”. It does
not say, “some of the Gods”. It is written: evil as the Gods.

Now, with that, read:

Genesis 2:9, 16-17

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you can freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.



It is written.

Verse 17: The trees that contain evil, do not eat, do not
touch, or dying you will die.

Yahweh spoke of not dying, but rather, living forever. It is
written, “Don’t eat from and don’t touch the evil tree or you
will start to die”.

But  Satan  lied,  and  Eve  was  deceived.  So,  she  rejected
Yahweh’s Wisdom and chose to eat; thereby, she chose to be
evil as the Gods.

Today, 4,199 religions worship Gods. They refuse to practice
Yahweh’s Laws of Righteousness.

Yahweh Is

Not A God

Yahweh is the Name of the Heavenly Father, Who created all
things. Yahweh is not evil, like the Gods. Yahweh gave mankind
Perfect  Laws  to  follow,  which  would  have  kept  them  alive
forever.

Mankind could have lived without sickness, disease, confusion
and wars.

Yahweh is Perfect in Righteousness, and will live forever.
Yahweh offered the same Perfect Way to mankind, and it was
rejected.

Sin!

From sin, curses are caused. And from your sins, the ground is
also cursed and Eternal Life is gone. It will all end in this
generation  with  the  seven  last  plagues;  the  first  is  the
coronavirus.

Read:



Genesis 3:17, 22

17 Then to Adam He said: Because you have heeded the voice of
your wife, and have eaten from the tree of which I commanded
you, saying; You must not eat of it—cursed will be the ground
for your sake; in toil you shall eat from it all the days of
your life.

22 Then Yahweh said: Behold, the man has become like one who
has begun to know Righteousness and evil. And now, he must not
be allowed to put out his hand and also take of the Tree of
Life, and eat, and live forever.

Genesis 4:6-8, 10-15

6 So Yahweh said to Cain: Why are you angry? Why are you
downcast?

7 If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

8 Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

10  And  He  said:  What  have  you  done?  The  voice  of  your
brother’s blood cries out to Me from the ground.

11 So now, you are cursed from the earth which has opened its
mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your hand.

12 When you work the soil, it shall no longer yield its
strength to you. You shall be a fugitive, and you will be ever
searching for peace on the earth.

13 And Cain said to Yahweh; My consequences are greater than I
can bear!

14 Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the



ground; I shall not be seen by Your Face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

15 And Yahweh said to him: It is established! Whoever kills
Cain, vengeance shall be taken on him sevenfold. And Yahweh
set a mark on Cain, lest anyone finding him should kill him.

You just read the cause in:

Genesis 4:7

If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

Yahdah 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain…

Now read:

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very Eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s Judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,



because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

Verse 3: Notice this, the earth will be utterly emptied.

Verse 3: Yahweh has prophesied and it is written.

Verse 4: The earth mourns and fades away.

Look at what the first of the seven plagues is doing now. It
will get worse yet.

We see the earth mourning and fading away with the first of
the seven last prophesied plagues.

Yahweh Alone Foretells

Future Events

Yahweh’s  Prophecy,  written  by  Yahweh’s  Prophet  Isayah,
foretells the earth burning and few men left. That Prophecy
has only become possible in this generation.

Generation was the word used by the Savior, Yahshua Messiah,
when He spoke of The End in:

Mattithyah 24:3, 29, 33-34

3 Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.



33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

The Nuclear Bombs

Yahweh shows two things by His Prophet Daniyl that made it
possible for the nuclear bombs that will darken the sun in
this generation.

Daniyl 12:4

But you, O Daniyl, shut up the words, and seal the book to the
time of The End; many will run to and fro, and knowledge will
be increased.

The increase in knowledge started in the year 1934 with the
start of the computer. Watch for the date, 1934, as you read
the history.

The Evolution of the Modern Computer. An Open Source Graphical
History (1934 to 1950)

This is the home of the Computer Evolution File. This file
attempts to provide a comprehensive graphical representation
of the evolution of the modern computer for the period 1934 to
1950.

virtualtravelog.net

The second thing that started in 1934 was the nuclear bomb.
Notice the date as you read the history.

1934

Leo Szilard – Patenting the Atomic Bomb

Hungarian  physicist,  Leo  Szilard  was  the  first  person  to
conceive of the nuclear chain reaction and the atomic bomb. He



was  noted  for  his  contributions  to  the  fields  of
thermodynamics,  biophysics,  nuclear  physics,  and  the
development  of  atomic  energy.

Leo Szilard was part of the group of scientists that invented
the atomic bomb as part of the Manhattan Project.

Leo Szilard – Nuclear Chain Reaction Patent:

On July 4, 1934 Leo Szilard filed the first patent application
for  the  method  of  producing  a  nuclear  chain  reaction  aka
nuclear explosion. His British patent included a description
of a “neutron induced chain reactions to create explosions”,
and the concept of critical mass. The patent was given to the
British War Office as part of the war effort.

nuclearweaponarchive.org

The nuclear burning, foretold by Yahweh’s Prophet Isayah, only
became possible in The End—in this present generation.

Isayah 24:6

Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

This is speaking of a one-hour burning, caused by several
nations using their nuclear powers at a planned, set time,
which will be over in one hour. This Prophecy is in the last
chapter of the last Book in your bible and The Book of Yahweh.

Read this 100% accurate Prophecy, to date:

Revelation 18:1-4

1 And after these things I saw one Messenger, who was sent
from Yahweh. He had great Authority; and the nations were
taught Righteousness by him.

2 And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon



the great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation
of demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place
where its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to
be unclean; to hate and get away from keeping the Laws.

3 For all nations have drunk of the wine of the wrath of her
fornication,  and  the  kings  of  the  earth  have  committed
fornication with her, and the merchants of the earth have
grown rich through the abundance of her delicacies.

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My People, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,

Remember the word plagues. Those are the last seven plagues.
They  end  with  nuclear  war.  Read  on  and  see  the  one-hour
burning.

Revelation 18:5-8, 10, 17, 19

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

6 Render to her just as she rendered to you, and repay her
double according to her works! In the cup which she has mixed,
mix for her double!

7  In  the  measure  that  she  glorified  herself,  and  lived
luxuriously, so in that measure give her torment and sorrow!
For she says in her heart: I sit a queen, and am no widow, and
will see no sorrow.

8  Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and
mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

10 Standing afar off for the fear of her torment, saying: Woe!
Woe! That great city Babylon, that mighty city! For in one
hour your judgment has come!



17 For in one hour such great riches came to nothing! And
every sea captain, and all the company in ships, the sailors,
and all who earn their living from the sea, stood afar off,

19 And they cast dust on their heads, and cried, weeping and
wailing, saying: Woe! Woe, that great city, in which all who
had ships in the sea were made rich through her wealth! For in
one hour she is made desolate.

Verses 8, 10, 17, and 19 all show the one-hour burning.

Do we know? Can we prove that this generation’s bombs can
actually burn the earth in one hour?

The answer is, Yes!

Read this:

Atomic Armageddon is just 30 minutes away – former US Navy
advisor

Published time: 7 Dec, 2015 07:31 Edited time: 7 Dec, 2015
09:50

https://www.rt.com/shows/sophieco/324941-nuclear-co;c-war-us/
Dr. Theodore Postol, former advisor to the U.S. Chief of Naval
Operations, a professor at MIT, nuclear technology expert.

Sophie Shevardnadze: What happens, hypothetically, if there is
a  nuclear  war?  Will  a  doctrine  like  a  mutual  destruction
doctrine ever work again?

Dr.  TP:  …somebody  makes  a  bad  decision  with  incomplete
information, which is almost certainly what happens in the
real world – information is never complete – you could have a
massive use of nuclear weapons, and that, of course, would end
civilization as we know it…

SS: Now, Ted, tell me something. Explain to an amateur, to me,
how  does  one  launch  a  nuclear  weapon?  Is  it  as  easy  as



pressing a button? How long does it take for a nuclear missile
to reach its target?

Dr.  TP:  The  ballistic  missile  could  be  fired,  basically,
within 50 or 60 seconds, more or less, after alert being given
to the operators. The rocket will then ignite…then it would
release warheads. The warheads would float in the near vacuum
of space under the influence of gravity and momentum, and in
about 20-28 minutes would arrive at their targets, re-enter
the atmosphere and explode. So the world could be, basically,
finished off in anywhere from half hour to an hour upon the
arrival of these warheads. …most nuclear warheads would be
delivered in a very short time, probably within half hour or
an hour interval.

One Hour Burning!

Leo Szilard – Nuclear Chain Reaction Patent:

On July 4, 1934 Leo Szilard filed the first patent application
for  the  method  of  producing  a  nuclear  chain  reaction  aka
nuclear explosion. His British patent included a description
of a “neutron induced chain reactions to create explosions”,
and the concept of critical mass. The patent was given to the
British War Office as part of the war effort.

nuclearweaponarchive.org

The means of burning the earth in one hour started in 1934
along with the start of the computer in the same year, 1934.

The Seven Last Plagues

Read again Revelation 18 and take notice of the word, plagues.

Revelation 18:4-5

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My People, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,



5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

Notice, her sins are the cause of the seven last plagues.

Now read:

Revelation 18:8

Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and
mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

Notice the word, plagues.

The plagues will bring the world to an end.

The Prophesied Judgment of

Yahweh from the Beginning

Genesis 2:16-17

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you can freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

Isayah 24:3-6

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s Judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.



6 Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

Revelation 18:4-5

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My People, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

Revelation 18:8

Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and
mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

Verse 4: come out of her My People.

My People are Yahweh’s People.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

Come out? How?

I Yahchanan 3:7

 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.



I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators, nor God worshipers (worshipers of Elohim), nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

Ephesians 5:5-7

5 For know this: that no whoremonger; sodomite or catamite,
unclean person, nor covetous man—who are idolaters—has any
inheritance in the Kingdom of Messiah and Yahweh.

6 Let no man deceive you by letting you think otherwise, for
because of these things the Judgment of Yahweh comes upon the
children of disobedience;

7 Therefore, do not be partakers with them!

II Corinthians 6:14-17

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has Righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does Light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
Worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the Living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My People.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean thing, and I will receive



you.

Repent and Convert

Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins can be
blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  can  come  from  the
Presence of Yahweh.

Repent of sin, so your sins will be blotted out.

That’s not all!

Verse 19: Be converted, or else your sins will not be blotted
out.

Practice Yahweh’s Laws.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

Read the Savior’s Words in verses 12-16 of the last Book.

Revelation 22:12-16



12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

Verse 14: blessed with Life.

Verse  14:  only  those  who  keep  or  practice  Yahweh’s
Commandments/Laws.

That  isn’t  speaking  of  man’s  commandments/traditions.  They
tell you to keep the first day of the week, Sunday, not the
Seventh Day Sabbath.

They have the whole world worshiping evil-as-the-Gods.

It Is Written

Yahweh’s Everlasting Appointment

Exodus 20:8-11

8 Remember the Sabbath Day, to keep it Holy.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10 But the Seventh Day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do only the Work of Yahweh:



you, and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11 For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that is in them; and ceased from this work on the
Seventh Day. Therefore, Yahweh blessed the Sabbath Day, and
did Righteous works on it.

Verse 11: did you see the seventh day? Did you see Yahweh
blessed the seventh day?

Remember, it is written. Don’t let man or religions—4,199
religions—deceive  you.  They  don’t  follow  what  is  written.
Don’t let them deceive you.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

Verse 7: practice Yahweh’s Laws and you will be Righteous. It
is written.

Revelation 22:14-16

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.



16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

House of Yahweh?

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come, and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob; and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruning hooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

Did you notice?

Verse 1: in the Last Days.

We are in the Last Days.

The seven last plagues are in the Last Days. Yes, the seven
last  plagues  are  here.  The  first  of  the  seven  is  the
coronavirus, from which the earth is mourning at this time.

All seven plagues will come in the following 2 years; after
these seven, there will be no more. It is written.

Revelation 16:1-2



1 And I heard a great voice out of the House saying to the
seven malakim: Go your ways, and pour out the bowls of the
Judgment of Yahweh upon the earth!

2 And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

Please  notice  that  every  person  who  does  not  repent  and
convert, will receive the virus and will also suffer the six
plagues to follow. Each person who gets the coronavirus will
suffer for 5 months (moons).

When the last person who retains the mark of the beast gets
the virus, 5 months later, the virus will be finished. Rest
assured, every person who will not repent of breaking the
Fourth Commandment will get this virus.

The  beast—the  Roman  Catholic  Church—changed  the  Fourth
Commandment from the Seventh Day to the first day in honor of
the sun God, Baal. They also replaced the Name of Yahweh with
the titles of men. They and their followers have the mark of
the beast.

It is written.

Revelation 22:16

I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.



2 And many nations will come, and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob; and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruning hooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

The House of Yahweh is here to bless you when you make up your
mind to repent and convert to practicing Yahweh’s Laws of
Righteousness.

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

Deuteronomy 12:5

But you are to seek the Habitation of your Father; The House
of Yahweh—the place which Yahweh your Father shall choose out
of all your tribes to establish His Name—and there you must
go.

We are here to serve you. Write, call, email us, or just come.

Yahweh bless your understanding.

Love, True Love,

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com


